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CLASSES RESUME MAY 29 FOR ARTHUR RICHARDS JR. HIGH, ALEXANDER 

HENDERSON ELEMENTARY AND JUANITA GARDINE ELEMENTARY  

 

ST.CROIX, USVI— Arthur A. Richards Junior High, Alexander Henderson Elementary and Juanita 

Gardine Elementary schools will resume normal operations on Wednesday, May 29 following early 

dismissal on Tuesday, May 28 due to vandalism on the campuses over the Memorial Day weekend. 
 

Repairs have been made to a WAPA water line that was destroyed at the Richards/Henderson shared 

modular campus, and ransacked classrooms, the cafeteria and kitchen at Gardine Elementary have been 

cleaned and restored.  
 

The Department of Education thanks the VIPD, WAPA and all involved for their assistance.  
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